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November 3rd 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children in Need is an important Fund Raising event at our school. Our highly enjoyable Ramble and cookie 

sale last year raised a significant amount of money for the charity. 

This year, life has been very different for us all and many people in our community have been affected by 

the pandemic. Because of this, we have made the decision that we will continue to support the essential 

work of the Mid-Norfolk Food Bank www.midnorfolk.foodbank.org.uk by collecting  food and non-food items 

throughout the week beginning Monday November 9th.  

Children will be allowed to wear non-uniform on Friday 13th to thank them for their contributions.  

The Food Bank specifically requests the following contributions: 

 Long life puddings/Sweet treats  

 Tinned meat  

 Tinned carrots and peas  

 Long life fruit juice  

 Nappies (sizes 4-6) 

Children can take their donation to their classroom where we will ensure that all items are quarantined for the 

regulated time before they are collected by volunteers from Mid-Norfolk Food Bank.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Christina Bodiam  

(on behalf of the School Council) 

Children in Need Non-uniform 

Friday November 13th 
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